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Whether you missed it, or you would like to watch it again, the recording from our 
October 20, 2022 Informational Webinar is available to view.  It features the leadership 
team providing an overview of the curriculum, sharing what makes the UCSF program 
special, and answering questions.   https://youtu.be/xWIQEMtpL1M 
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https://youtu.be/xWIQEMtpL1M

